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I as a citizen of Western Sydney am apposed to the "world's largest incinerator", which is under 
proposal to be built at Eastern Creek. I believe this to be potentially hazardous to the health and 
well-being of all. Common sense MUST prevail here. We have banned back yard fires many 
years ago to prevent hazards SO WHY ON EARTH would anyone think this monster will be 
safe? It is our RIGHT to have control over what happens in our backyard and to our health and 
our loved ones. NO INCINERATOR FOR WESTERN SYDNEY. 


